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July 5, 2023 

VIA E-MAIL (board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov) 

Secretary of the New Jersey Board 

  of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Ave., 1st Floor 

P.O. Box 350 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re: In the Matter of Clean Energy - Request for Energy Savings Improvement 

Program - Regulations Straw Proposal  

Docket No. QO22030153 

Public Comments on Straw Proposal 

Madam Secretary: 

We represent Schneider Electric for external and regulatory affairs.  Schneider Electric is 

pleased to present comments, a copy of which is attached, to this rule proposal.    

Please include these comments in the docket for consideration by the Board in this rule 

promulgation.   

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

 

ARCHER PUBLIC AFFAIRS, LLC 

RICHARD S. MROZ 

cc: Dan Riggle 

James A. Boyd, Esquire 

Julia D. Fahl  
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